
From: Kari Leiper <coordinator@heartsforhealthcare.ca> 
Date: November 28, 2023 at 3:56:12 PM MST 
Subject: Sparkle in the Park - Hearts for Healthcare, December 4th to 9th 2023 

  

Hello Friends,   
 
Our much anticipated Sparkle in the Park Event is almost here!! And we need your help. 
We need Volunteers to help with greeting attendees, handing out hot chocolate and special ornaments and donation 
collection. We also would love your help in spreading the word so as many families as possible can take in the lights!! I 
have attached a poster, please share away with your friends and family 
 
Here are the available volunteer shifts:  
 
Monday Dec 4th to Saturday Dec 9th 
-4:30 to 7:00pm  
-7:00 to 9:30pm  
 
Please ask reach out to me via text (780-812-1312) or email (coordinator@heartsforhealthcare.ca) with availability. If 
you can sign up for both shifts in one evening that would be ideal but certainly not mandatory. Or click here for the 
online form: Sparkle in the Park Volunteer Sign Up  
 
Please share the poster with your teams, colleagues, friends, family and neighbors.  
 
Thank you so much and Happy Holidays 
 
Kari Leiper 
Executive Director 
Hearts For Healthcare 
Phone:  780 812-1312 
Mail:  Box 209 
208 - 4807 51 street 
Cold Lake, AB  T9M 1P1 
Web:  www.heartsforhealthcare.ca 
 

    

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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